
Year 7 Christmas Newsletter 

This has been a fantastic term for our Year 7 students, and it has been a real 
pleasure to witness how well the students have settled into their new school. Our 
students have been showcasing outstanding effort and hard work in every 

challenge set for them and I am very proud to share our year group's 
achievements, from tutor awards, to subject rewords and the prestigious Head of 

Year award. 

Year seven have been working extremely hard and have been rewarded with over 

29,000 reward points so far, which they have been able to spend in our reward 
shop. A special well done is offered to Mr Roger’s tutor group, who are just in the 
lead now on rewards points. In addition, I would like to extend huge 

congratulations to Ava G from 7DRO for exceptional dedication as she has earned 
the most reward points in the year group so far, with zero negative points too! 

This is an extraordinary achievement, and she has received this term’s Head of 
Year reward as a result.  

 

The term has been filled with fun quizzes and challenges that brought out the 
competitive spirit between our students and even our staff. The rivalry between 

Mrs Rush and Mr Baker’s tutor groups added an extra spark of excitement to our 
days. However, Mrs Carey’s tutor group has emerged victorious this term after 
winning the Odd Sock competition, the Christmas Card competition and the 

Christmas Quiz. They have demonstrated super creativity and camaraderie 
throughout. 

 



Congratulations too to the following students who have been recognised this term 
for their super contributions to tutor time: 

 

REACH awards were awarded to Charlotte V, Maisy C, Alfie S, Xander S, Hendleigh 

T, Callum L, Mia B, Ellie P, Brooke H, Charlie S, Freya H, Leo S, Maisie F, Alyssa J, 
Lucy M, Lexi D, Ethan A, Savannah Rose H, Jason H, Andriyan G, Ebony S, Isabelle 

C, Atakan H, Mia Rose C-K and Maci D. 

The following students have been recognised this term for their hard work in 
subject awards:  

English: Caitlyn B, Maths: Brooke H, History: Elyssa R, Geography: Michael H, 
Music Maisie G, French: Stanley H, Art: Zoe J, R.S.- Brooke H, PE- Mia C, 

Technology: Nyle L, ICT- Mia K, Science: Lexia Duncan 

Thank you to our student council team members who have not only lead tutor 
sessions, keeping their tutor groups updated with important information but also 

played important roles in the school Christmas fayre. Your work is very much 

appreciated. 

 



 

 

All our students recently entered a Christmas card design competition. Poppy G 
won and Alyssa J was runner up in the whole 

school competition KS3 category. Poppy’s cards 
were sold at the Christmas fayre. 

 

 

 

 

It is always fabulous to hear of students doing great things in the local community. 

Georgia and Mia raised money for charity as part of Sea Cadets and Alfie has won 

several sporting awards. Well done!    

 

Lastly, as we approach the school holidays, I want to wish each and every one of 
you a joyful and restful Christmas break. Thank you for all your support and I look 

forward to another term of pride, effort and achievement through unforgettable 
experiences. 

All the best, 

Mrs Pykett (Head of Year 7) 

 


